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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Incident Reporting 
Each truck is equipped with a safety 

notebook for reporting incidents, 
near-misses, or any concerns on the 

job site. These notebooks are an 
important tool to help us track and 
address issues quickly, improve safe-

ty protocols, and keep everyone 
informed. If you see something, 

write it down—your attention to 
detail helps keep our team safe.  

Stay Safe 
As temperatures rise, it’s important 
to stay alert for signs of heat ex-
haustion and heat stroke—both in 

yourself and your coworkers. Symp-
toms like dizziness, nausea, heavy 

sweating, or confusion should never 
be ignored. Stay hydrated, take 

breaks in the shade, and speak up if 
something doesn’t feel right. Safety 
starts with awareness—look out for 

each other out there!  

Celebrating Our Incredible Team: Work Anniversaries 
At B. H. Graning Landscapes, Inc., our growth and success are made possible by 
the commitment, talent, and hard work of every team member. This spring, 
we’re proud to celebrate several employee anniversaries—each one a testament 
to the dedication that drives our company forward. Many of those being recog-
nized are pictured below alongside their “most influential coworkers.” Join us in 
congratulating them on these important milestones!  

William Ledford (1), Abram Graning (3), Cade Graning (4), 
Levi Sturgis (4), Tony Miller (4), Freddie Rattler (6), 
Heather Kindy (8), Mikey Ashe (8), Charlie Sturgis (8), Co-

dy Thompson (8), Rebecca Mathis (9). 

Celebration 
September 19th 2025 is the 20th anni-

versary company party at the 
Bridge Park in Sylva with the BHGL 
sponsored football game at WCU on 
September 20th. Mark your calen-
dars! More information to come. 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

    Reminders 
Small Engine Tool Drop-Off: Please 
line up all small engine tools along 

the backside of the maintenance build-
ing. Each item must be tagged with 

complete information. If the repair is 
urgent, route it through Scott Bassett, 

Fleet Ops Manager. 
 

Sylva Parking Lot – Upper Lot: Park 
respectfully by pulling in close, al-

lowing enough room for doors to open 
without hitting adjacent vehicles. Fill 
in spaces as you arrive—avoid scat-

tered parking. 
 

Office Common Areas: Be mindful of 
how you leave shared spaces. Just as 
we expect care with trucks and the 
yard, office areas—especially the 

printer station—should remain tidy. Do 
not leave stacks of printed materials 
behind. Use the folders provided to 

stay organized and avoid waste. 
 

Yard & Fueling Process: Pete Morrison 
reminded everyone to follow proper 
procedures when using the magnets 
and clipboard system. Be sure to rec-
ord all materials taken or returned 
to help keep the yard organized and 
supplies properly Tracked. Thank you 
for helping keep our workspaces safe, 

Employees of the Month 
Each month, division leaders select team members who exemplify the values of 

B. H. Graning Landscapes, Inc. through their hard work, resilience, and dedica-

tion. Congratulations to the outstanding individuals below who have been rec-

ognized as Employees of the Month for the second quarter! 

"Hardships often prepare ordinary people for an extraordinary destiny." 

- C.S. Lewis 

BHGL University 
The new session of BHGLU began 

June 4th. Stay tuned for updates. 
Consider this leadership and 

growth opportunity if you have 
not already. Sessions include 5 

Wednesday evening meetings (every 
other week) and one session for 

the final examination. 

Bonuses 
April 5% Bonus for Sylva Construc-
tion was paid on July 23rd. Congrat-

ulations team! 

Maintenance: Crew Leader – 

Charlie Sturgis and Crew Mem-

ber – Alejandro Coc Seb 

Canton Construction: Mario 

Escalona 

Sylva Construction: Foreman – 

Jim Hanke and Crew Member – 

Yader Reyes 

Employee Photo Calendar Reminder 

Keep those project and BHGL property photos coming! Use 
the new QR code stickers in each truck to submit your en-
tries. Monthly voting is ongoing—check the website and so-
cial media for updates.  
Congrats to our recent winners: Dalton Bobbitt (March), Ben 
Graning (April), Tony Miller (May), Brandon Glenn (June). 

University Graduates 
Join us in celebrating Calistia Wolfe and Dalton Bobbitt for completing B. H. 
Graning Landscapes University! 

BHGLU is a hands-on training program 
that builds essential landscaping skills, 
safety knowledge, and leadership abili-
ties. It’s a key step toward becoming a 
foreman and growing within the compa-
ny. 

Great work, CiCi and Dalton—your com-

mitment to learning and leadership is appreciated! 


